
Striders committee meeting at The Crown on 20th Dec. 2010 
 
 
Minutes from 8th November 2010 
- Agreed 
 
 
Christmas club runs – leaders, keys,  Bar opening 
 
 
  
Long runs  
- mentionned in Christmas newsletter 
 
   
Sandilands 
- rent in crease not yet agreed – likely to be a 10% in crease for Striders 
- promote Roof Fund 
 
Croydon Half  
The real work starts in  the new year. 
Entries now up to 165,  We have enough helpers from Striders so others may 
enter.  If we can get more helpers from other Sandilands clubs then those who 
were first to volunteer to help will be offered the opportunity to run.  
 
Parkrun special 
- both Roundshaw and Lloyd Park likely to go ahead on Christmas day 
 
 
Kit 
- hats selling well, will promote again soon 
 
 
Membership 
- 171 members paid up so far 
 
 
Treasurer 
- latest report provided 
 
 
Social 
- look into pizzas on last Wednesday of the month – beginning with February 23rd 
 
 
 
Next meeting :   
- 31st January at Susan’s 
 


